Update on safeguarding resources, March 2017
Anti-Bullying resources 

As you may be aware the Anti-Bullying resources have been taken out of print and new resources will be released in October ahead of Anti-Bullying Week in November. If you have ideas or suggestions for our new resources we would love to hear from you - please email the NDO with your thoughts. In the interim you can find alternative resources at http://www.antibullyingpro.com
Stay Safe Resources

Don’t forget that new Stay Safe resources are available from local Scout Shops and downloadable on the members page of the website. Orders are capped at 25 leaflets per section, per group, however should you need more in your role as SAC please contact the Safeguarding Team at HQ. Posters for each section are also available. 

Safe and Sound Leaflets for parents

Safe & Sound leaflets for parents have been taken out of print but can still be downloaded from the website. An updated leaflet will be available in April. 
